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Ritchie Street TORRENS ACT 2607                                                            
Phone:  6142 0777
                             Email:  admin@torrensps.act.edu.au   Web: www.torrensps.act.edu.au
15 June 2022
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Reports for Semester 1 will be emailed out Thursday 23 June. 

In addition to the school report, there is an option to have a ten-minute interview with your child’s teacher. Interviews will take place in Week 10 in the classroom. 
For students in 5S, Parent Teacher Interviews will be held in Term 3. Information will be sent out to 5S families next term. 

This year there are opportunities to book in interview times with Cathy Wyatt, our Chef, or Frances Kleine, our Japanese teacher. 
To book an interview online using the Session Keeper portal simply follow this link or type the link into your browser and follow the prompts to create or reset a password for your booking session: 

https://torrensps.schoolzineplus.com/view-session/13
Please also ensure you scroll down to the bottom of each screen and select NEXT to progress through the booking. Under NOTES, please type in your child’s name and the name/s of those who will be attending the interview. 
The link below provides a helpful video and guide on how to make a booking:
https://torrensps.schoolzineplus.com/sk-booking-guide
If you are unable to access the online booking function, please call the Front Office on 6142 0777 for assistance. 

Your sincerely 

Rachel Matthews
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